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Executive Committee Report 
 
Housing Affordability in Supporting Diverse, Inclusive and Complete 
Communities 
 

Administration Recommendation 

That Administration prepare a City Policy based on the City-Wide Affordable 
Housing Framework as described in the July 4, 2017, Sustainable 
Development report CR_4625.  

History 

At the July 4, 2017, Executive Committee meeting, the July 4, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4625 and the July 4, 2017, Sustainable 
Development report CR_2334rev, were considered and the Committee heard 
from D. Grimble, Fort Road Business Association;  C. McDonald, The Right at 
Home Housing Society; W. Champion, Central McDougall Community 
League; and S. McGee, Homeward Trust. 

Attachment 

July 4, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_4625 

 

6. 
7 


